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Date: June 23, 2018 
 
To: 
 
Chairman 
Campaign for Education 
Kathmandu, Nepal 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We have approved your project proposal to provide educational and financial assistance 
to students for the 2018/2019 academic year. The Nepalese Children's Education Fund 
Inc. will provide Campaign for Education with amount not exceeding NRs. 12,10,000.00 
under grant number CE-18 for the academic year 2018/2019. The grant amount will be 
directly deposited to Campaign for Education's bank account. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Omprakash Gnawali 
President 
Nepalese Children's Education Fund 


